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Greg and Heath,

I wanted to introduce you to each other. Greg was my colleague on the NASEM gene drives report and

is speaking at the World Economic Forum about organiza�ons and ini�a�ves that are taking seriously

the NASEM report’s recommenda�ons on gene drive research. Heath is the communica�ons director

for Island Conserva�on, an NGO that has partnered with several universi�es and other partners to

develop a gene drive mouse for invasive species control.

Heath - I am hoping that you would be in a good posi�on to help Greg understand the ways that

Island Conserva�on and/or the GBIRd partnership are incorpora�ng NASEM’s recommenda�ons in

their research and planning.

Cheers,

Jason
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